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We live in the historic Laurelhurst neighborhood and oppose HB 2138, Section 

22(1)(f). While we appreciate and understand the need to find affordable housing for 

our houseless neighbors, historic district designations should not be impacted. As 

you are aware, Laurelhurst is listed on the National Register of Historic Places and 

the community worked hard to get this official listing. It is important to maintain 

Portland's history for generations to come.  


